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Ref:  MWI/JAT 
 
November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
It has been an impressive start to The Gilberd School for our Year 7 students.  There has been much comment 
from teaching staff as to how polite and positive they are. I hope that you too feel that your child has settled in 
well. They are emerging as a cohort of highly capable and resilient young Gilberdians and we are looking forward 
to seeing what they can achieve. 
 
Your child’s first report as a Gilberdian is now ready to access on the Go4Schools website. Unfortunately, reports 
are not currently available through the Go4Schools app at this time. Reports will be made available for you 
regularly to ensure that you are kept informed as to your child’s progress. 
 
Your child’s teachers, form tutor and I will use the reports to monitor and support your child’s progress and 
learning.  Their form tutor will also discuss the report with your child and set appropriate targets over the next 
few weeks.  We are only reporting on homework and learner profiles at this time. The next report will also 
include current and target flightpaths. Some of the subjects will not have a homework profile yet. This will be  
due to either the practical nature of the subject or the number of lessons per fortnight.   
 
If you have any questions regarding either your child’s report or their learning, you can read our frequently 
asked questions about reports or the learner and homework profile information, located on the Gilberd School 
website.  If the frequently asked questions are unable to answer your query then please contact the relevant 
teacher, your child’s form tutor or myself.   
 
We look forward to welcoming you this evening for our Meet the Tutor Evening.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr M Wilby 
Head of Year 7 


